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We would like to say a big thank you to all parents and carers who attended our 
first ever open doors event earlier this term. It was clearly a very successful event 
and one which we hope to repeat again next term. We have put all your feedback 

and comments below. Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Really lovely to be invited in and see what happens in Nursery, especially when 
my child has just started. 

It was very nice to be able to see how they are learning things through 
their play. 

Pleased to see my child in class. Interesting ways of learning, lovely atmosphere. 

Lovely atmosphere and they all seem to enjoy it as the teacher makes it encouraging and fun. 

Lovely to see my child enjoying his learning with his friends. Teachers are fab, make it all so 
fun. 

Really enjoyed being able to come in and see the children play and learn. 

Lovely to see and understand how my child learns. Really enjoyed both sessions. Great 
atmosphere.  

Really enjoyed being able to join in.  

Great being able to come into the classroom and see what the children are doing and join in with them. 

Lovely to see all the children work hard. Nice to be able to 
come into the classroom now. 

Great being able to come in and see the class together and all the 
lovely work they are doing.  

Lovely to see how the class interacts and seeing their routines. Really nice to be 
able to see my child in her learning environment. Teacher and teaching 
assistant fabulous. 

So great to be able to come into the classroom again and to get an idea of the children’s day to day learning. It 
would be lovely to do it again.  

It is lovely to be able to come into class and see the children learning.  

Great to see the learning that the children are doing.  



Really enjoyed the open doors session. Lovely to see the boys working in class and 
be part of the class community. Will definitely attend again.  

It was brilliant to see the different aspects of my child’s morning learning. 

Thank you! 

So lovely to see my child learning and having fun. I think the change of room works well for 
phonics.  

Really enjoyed being able to learn with my child this morning. I found 
it great fun! 

Interactive discussion in a class that is willing to learn. Great insight into my child's 
learning environment and me learning ‘Power of 3’.  

It was lovely to see my child in a classroom environment and to see him interact with his classmates. It was nice to see 
what he is learning.  

It was a very good experience to see how they get on/learn in class 

Enjoyed the session with my child.  

Would love to do this more often. My child benefited from my attendance.  

Was lovely to be able to come into the classroom and see a snippet of what my child 
gets up to. Would love to do it all again.  

Really enjoyed this afternoon, was really nice to be able to get involved with our 
children. Would do it again.  

Really lovely to spend time in the class. Well organised and lots of fun. Would attend 

again.  

Rather you than me! Really enjoyable, lots of questions I couldn’t 
answer. Thank you.  

Brilliant to come in and be able to work with the children 
and see what they are doing.  

Had a lovely session with the Grasshopper Class.  

The sessions were engaging and inclusive. Good to see what work they are 
doing. We are really fortunate to have small groups and mixed ability, where 
the children are able to contribute.  


